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What has been happening this week?

 Friday 20th September 2024

Fauget

We have now finished our Meet the Teacher meetings. Thank
you to everyone who attended to find out about the school year
ahead. If you were unable to attend, please check Weduc as the
presentation will be shared there for you to see. 

Our new Reception parents met for coffee and to learn about
the start of school for their children this morning. Welcome to
Brindishe Lee! 

The good weather has meant that we have been able to take the
learning outside and lots of classes have enjoyed using our
beautiful grounds for their lessons. 

Zones of Regulation
Every class is having a series of special lessons this term about
the Zones of Regulation. This is a curriculum designed to foster
self- regulation and emotional control. It helps children to
recognise how they are feeling and gives them practical
strategies to help them regulate themselves effectively. Please
click on the link for more information and a parent resource sheet
has been sent via Weduc. 

What is happening next week?

We will be learning about our value of Collaboration
in assembly, which is a core value in our open plan
school. The children will be encouraged to think
about the qualities needed to be able to learn, work
and play well with each other. 

Year 4 Science outdoors

More information via this link

https://zonesofregulation.com/


It’s the European Day of Languages on 26th September, so
we will use this opportunity to celebrate all of the languages
spoken in our school. If you are willing to pop into school
at the beginning or end of a school day to teach your
child’s class some of your language, please contact your
class teacher to arrange a time. 

European Day of Languages
activities via this link.

Alumni Destinations
Parents and Carers often ask where our

Brindishe Lee children move on to at the end
of their time at primary school. Here are the
destinations of our Leavers 2024. We hope
they are having a great time in their new

schools!

Your F@Bulous pizza and cookies!!

We are pleased to team up with Doughies to offer pizza and cookie making kits, for collection on
Friday 11th October. Unfortunately this is their last year so let’s make it count. 

Please see the attached poster for details on what they offer (vegan included) and how to order,
and start planning those pizza parties!

https://edl.ecml.at/
https://edl.ecml.at/


Important information from the office
Music Payments: Please make payment for your music lessons on Weduc- Deadline is today!!
Year 6: School Journey is fast approaching- please fill in the form sent home today and make sure your
payments are up to date. 

Attendance and punctuality are so important in
supporting your child’s learning. The government
require children to be at school for a minimum of

96% of the time. Well done to Year 4 and Reception
for being on time every day this week! 

Important Dates

Beautiful portraits from 
Reception.

Key Stage 2- snack
Please remember to send your child
with a fruit snack for morning break.

Fruit only please (unless you have
spoken to the school about this) No

sweets or chocolate allowed!  

Please leave the school site promptly at the end of the day so that we can secure the school and
shut the gates. We still have children on site and having people on site after school needs to be

minimised for safeguarding reasons.
Year Reception 1 and 2, leave by the side gate. 3, 4, 5 and 6 leave by the main gate please.  Thank

you! 

End of the Day


